
 
 

 

 

Date: 10/01/2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Floor 25, P J Towers,   
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
  
Script Code: 544047 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification sought by BSE Limited (“BSE”) for significant increase in volume of 
securities of the Company.  
 
We refer to your email dated bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2023-2024 / 3840 
dated 8th January 2024, in relation to increase/spurt in volume of securities of the Company 
(“scrip”), in the recent past.   
 
In connection herewith, we wish to inform you that the Company has been regularly and 
timely disseminating events/information/announcements in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulation, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”), interalia, that have a bearing on the price/volume behavior of the scrip.    
 
We would like to further inform your good office that there is no 
information/announcement (including impending announcement) which in our opinion may 
have a bearing on the price/volume behavior of the scrip and which is required to be 
disclosed to the stock exchanges, in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing Regulations. The 
increase in volume of the Company's share is purely market driven.   
 
In the event of any developments that requires disclosure to the stock exchanges under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations, the Company shall oblige to disclose the same 
to the stock exchanges in accordance with the regulatory requirements.   Trust this replies 
satisfactorily. Request you to kindly take the same on record.   
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For, Siyaram Recycling Industries Limited 
 
 
Ramgopal Ochhavlal Maheshwari 
Whole-time director 
DIN: 00553232 
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